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July 7, 1998











Mrs. Laura M. Talbot-Allan


Secretary General and Chief Operating Officer


Canadian Radio-television and


   Telecommunications Commission


Ottawa, Canada


K1A 0N2








Dear Mrs. Talbot-Allan:





Re:	Proposed Revisions to the 1997 SRB Manual Updates


Submitted October 29, 1997





In response to the directives contained in the Commission’s letter of June 23, 1998, the Company proposes the following revisions to the proposed Split Rate Base (SRB) Manual updates submitted to the Commission on October 29, 1997, as modified on January 23, 1998 and March 27, 1998.  Specifically, the attachments consist of:





 i.	an overview indicating the reason for the Company's proposed revisions at this time, and





ii.	draft Manual pages for the proposed revisions.





The Company respectfully proposes to use such changes in the preparation of 1997 Split Rate Base results.





Yours very truly,











Sandra Hertz


Director – Regulatory Matters





cc  CRTC, Vancouver


     Public Examination Room





SH/deh


Attach.


�






*** End of Document ***





�











 





 











